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For further information: 

Call: 1300 080 834 

Email: dpti.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/grep 

 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Works Notification  
 

As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, construction works will be increasing from 
early 2020. 

Location: Between Adelaide and Dry Creek Railway Stations working progressively along the 
corridor (refer to map below). 

When:  From Monday 6 January for approximately 12 weeks, weather permitting. 

Work hours: Works will occur Monday to Saturday and will include both day and night works.  

 Day works between 7am and 5pm  

 Night works between 7pm and 5am 

 

Things you need to know:  

 Works will involve trenching within the rail corridor for the new signalling system and construction 
of concrete footings to support masts and overhead wiring structures. 

 Local traffic management may be required, including local road closures and temporary 
restrictions to speed and street parking adjacent the work areas, please follow signage. Advance 
notification of changes in your specific area will be provided. 

 Further works will be required in this area to install masts, overhead wiring and fencing.        
The Project Team will provide more details about this as they are planned. 

Work crews will make every effort to minimise the disturbance to residents and businesses.     
Thank you for your patience as we undertake this important project. 
 
Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for project updates, or contact the Project Team by                
ph 1300 080 834 or email dpti.sa.gov.au/grep email dpti.sa.gov.au/grep 
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